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WINTER STORM & HOTEL ROOMS 
 

Due to a limited supply of blocked rooms in the Northeast, the company has asked that 

all crewmembers who DO NOT need a room in their domicile for a cancelled flight to 

please contact the Hotel Desk via telephone  (404)-856-1780, Option 4) or the IROP 

email link on xjt.com  (Crewmember ERJ > Contract Crew Support > Crew Hotel 

Concerns).  

We would like to assure that all crewmembers who need rooms are able to obtain one. 

  

If you have any questions, please contact the Hotel Committee at xjt.hotel@iamdl142.org. 

     In Solidarity,  

            Sara Gonzales 
 

                   Sara Gonzales          
                 GENERAL CHAIR 
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